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Elevator operation changes
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From 23 June 2025, the elevator system in the building where the Consulate-
General of Japan, Brisbane is located will change to a digital panel system. To visit the
17th floor where the Consulate-General of Japan, Brisbane is located, please select
“17” on one of the relevant LCD panels (see below photo) situated in the lobby on the
building’s ground floor; the panel will then display which elevator you should use. The
original floor buttons inside the elevators have been removed so you must select the
destination floor on the LCD panels before stepping into the elevator. Please make

sure to select the correct floor before using the elevators.




